
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

10. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY – CHRISTCHURCH AREA COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board received the report of the Environment Canterbury Christchurch Area Committee meeting 

held on 24 February 2003. 
 
 Board members requested that the relevant Councillors from Environment Canterbury be invited to a 

future Board seminar meeting. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


